

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear DFA employees,

UCI is committed to building and sustaining a community where all expect equity, support diversity, practice inclusion, and honor free speech.

Complete the UCI Climate Survey by February 28 to participate in opportunity drawings for Disneyland tickets and Amazon gift cards. Ensure your voice is heard; access this anonymous, brief survey by clicking the following link: https://inclusion.uci.edu/climatesurvey/





Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | Mith U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-5109